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With special thanks to our sponsors:

Dear Colleagues and Friends,

We are very happy to welcome you here in Genoa Camogli for 
the annual GenoMEL, BioGenoMEL scientific meeting and we 
are honoured to host the 20th Anniversary of the Consortium! 
We wish to thank all of you for sharing friendship, collaborations 
and science through these years and for coming today in this 
small mariner village, which we really hope you will enjoy. It has 
been a privilege to see GenoMEL growing, with the building 
of the sister consortium BioGenoMEL and now to welcome 
the students of the Marie-Curie Early Training Network (ETN) 
MELGEN PhD programme. 

We hope you will appreciate the meeting and the social 
activities we prepared for you. The conference will take place 
in the downstairs rooms  at the Cenobio dei Dogi Hotel and the 
social activities are all by the Camogli sea. 

Thanks for coming and enjoy the meeting.

Paola Ghiorzo
local organizer on behalf of the Genoa team

15TH - 17TH MAY 2017
HOTEL CENOBIO DEI DOGI
CAMOGLI (GE), ITALY
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